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 17th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Lingotot European Day of Languages- A Fun-Filled Celebration! 
 
You may recall that St James’ was successful in winning the Lingotot South Tyneside 
Competition, due to all our wonderful families and friends voting for us. 
 
We are delighted to let you know that our school (led by Ashleigh and Claire from Lingotot) will be 
celebrating European Day of Languages with a day packed full of fun, learning, and discovery!  
 
On Friday 26th September the children will take part in a variety of exciting activities designed to 
celebrate the rich diversity of languages and cultures across Europe. Throughout the day, pupils will 
enjoy: 
 

 Games and quizzes to test their knowledge of European countries and languages 
 

 Creative activities such as crafts, songs, and storytelling in different languages 
 

 Taster sessions in new languages, giving them a chance to try out words and phrases 
 

 A lunchtime food experience, where children will sample delicious dishes from different parts of 
Europe, provided by Sara and our wonderful kitchen team 
 

This event will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to broaden their horizons, celebrate cultural 
diversity, and, of course, have lots of fun along the way. 
 
We would love your support to make the day extra special. If you would like to contribute by sharing a 
family recipe or providing a cultural item for the day that would be wonderful. Children may come to 
school dressed in the colours of any European flag of their choice (European football tops are 
acceptable for the day if children already have them) or simply non-uniform. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us give the children enriching learning experiences. 
We are very much looking forward to a day of fun, food, and friendship as we celebrate the many 
languages and cultures of Europe. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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